
 

 

 

CALDICOT TOWN COUNCIL 

 

 
 

CALDICOT TOWN COUNCIL has recently undertaken to carry out Health & 

Safety Inspections of memorials within its burial ground and these inspections 

will be undertaken in due course. 

 

Memorials will be tested by an approved contractor to the strict guidelines and 

standards of the National Association of Memorial Masons and as required by 

the Health & Safety Executive. 

 

Anyone wishing to contact the Authority regarding this Health & Safety 

inspection work should contact: 

 

 

Gail McIntyre 

Clerk to the Council 

Caldicot Town Council 

Council Offices 

Sandy Lane 

CALDICOT 

NP26 4NA 

 

 

 

 
 


